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This year we will be celebrating World Book Day with a dress up day on Friday 3rd March. This year 

our theme is the world of nonfiction. All the books we use to learn about history, geography, art, sport, 

science, animals, dinosaurs and pretty much any other topic you have an interest in.

We would love to see your amazing costume ideas. Maybe you’ll be an astronaut, a historical figure, 

your favorite sport or hobby, an artist, an animal or anything else that interests you and you could 

research about using a nonfiction book. The options are endless.

Our school library has lots of wonderful non-fiction books to inspire you and so do our book corners. 

Or why not visit Plaistow library and find a book about what you’d like to be when you grow up. You 

can tell us everything you know about your topic on the day!

A donation of £1.00 is suggested for dressing up on the day and all money raised will be used to buy 

new books for our school library.

Each child will also be given their £1 book token to exchange for one of the fantastic World Book Day 

books. Available now from the Newham Bookshop and other participating retailers.

https://www.worldbookday.com/books/ 

Have a great weekend

Mr MacGregor
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KS1 Readers of the week

This new award  for KS1 pupils  will be given to children for 
progress in phonics and early reading skills.  This week’s winners are 

Year 1.
 Ibrahim Momim 1NS
 Denis Lepadat 1DP

 Year 2
 Nuh Kooshin 2NW
 Anamaria Bota 2LP
 Tasneem Sanowar 2LP



Toddler Group
Ms Henna will be running the toddler group on a 

Tuesday now from 9-11am. 
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Junior RE Conference
Six children from year 5 attended this year's RE Junior 
Conference at Elmhurst Primary School.  

They used Philosophy for Children (P4C) to think about building 
strong diverse communities and discussed what religions and 
worldviews say about how we should live well in our world. 
Finally they had opportunities to express their thinking creatively 
through the use of the arts.



 

Dates for Diaries
Spring Term

Whole School Cross Country

Friday 17th March- Lister Playing Fields

Parent Consultation Afternoon - 

Wednesday 29th March - 1.15pm finish for pupils

Last Day of Term-Friday 31st March

Summer Term

New Bank Holiday for King Charles’ Coronation- Monday 8th May

New Staff Inset Day- Monday 5th June- School closed for pupils


